
 Information Classification - UNCLASSIFIED 

Agricultural Building 

Waltham Nursery 

The Green 

Cumbria LA18 5JD 

 

Flood risk assessment: Low risk 

The Environment Agency maps indicate that the proposed building will be located in a low 

flood risk area. The proposed building will not cause any flooding impact to surrounding 

land or neighbours land. The building is for agricultural purposes only.  
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